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Introduction 
The purpose of our newsletters is to keep you informed in the run-up to the start of 
the MSc programme for which you are currently holding an offer. 
 
We understand that you will be both excited and anxious, and we will do our part to 
ensure that you are kept informed as we progress through the months ahead. 
 
If there are any topics which you would like us to cover in future newletters, please let 
us know by completing this short survey:   
https://forms.office.com/r/CBM5CeCbMp 
 
 

COVID-19: updates for offer holders 
We hope that by the time you join us in autumn 2021 many of the major pandemic 
restrictions will have been lifted.  The College is working to ensure that we have 
contingency plans in place for all possible scenarios; these will be shared with you as 
they evolve.  
 
Our COVID-19 webpages are regularly updated so please do add the following page 
to your favourites and check back for future updates. 
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/study/covid-19/  
 

 
Scholarship Updates 
Except for the following clusters where outcomes are still pending: 
 
Fluid Mechanics  

• Equinor Scholarships 
Geotechnics  

• Industrial Bursary Fund 
Transport  

• Rees-Jeffreys Road Fund (externally managed) 
 
all successful award recipients and reserve candidates for the Department-
administered Scholarships within the Materials, Environmental/Hydrology and 
Structural Engineering programmes have now been notified by email.  All current 
scholarships have been allocated. If you have not received an email confirming an 
award (or reserve, your application has been unsuccessful. You may wish to review 
the following for alternative sources of funding.  
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/study/pg/fees-and-funding/scholarships/  

https://forms.office.com/r/CBM5CeCbMp
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If the above outcome impacts your ability to take up your place on the MSc, please do 
let us know, or review “Declining our offer” below. 
 

Declining our offer 
If you are no longer able to take up your place on the MSc programme, please 
complete the following simple form, https://forms.office.com/r/jSb2NRvHsh and 
where applicable, your place will be offered to a waitlisted candidate.  

 
Calculating expenses 
Given the variables of life in London, particularly related to accommodation, we do 
not provide a detailed annual expenses structure. There are several resources for 
self-assessment of the costs associated with your study: 
 
You can compare costs across accommodation options on Accommodation website. 
 
A rough guide to what you might expect to spend to live in reasonable comfort in 
London is available on Fees and Funding website. 
 

Other relevant links: 
Living in London - https://www.imperial.ac.uk/study/living-in-london/ 
Public Transport - https://tfl.gov.uk/ (student discounts apply) 

 
In the next issue, we will cover 

✓ To be determined 
 

Useful Links 
Imperial College Covid-19 Pages for Offer Holders 
International Student Support Office [Visa and Immigration] 
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